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

From: Robert Granberg <granbergassociates@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 10:59 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments
Attachments: SRWA Comments - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments rlg 072718.pdf

Categories: Red Category

Dear Ms. Townsend, 
 
Attached are the comments to the Revisions to Proposed Amendments to the Water Quality Control Plan for the 
SF Bay/Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Estuary and Final SED on behalf of the Stanislaus Regional Water 
Authority. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment. 
 
--  
Robert Granberg, P.E. 
Granberg & Associates, Inc. 
granbergassociates@gmail.com 
(209) 401-0439 

LSJRSD.0087 




